
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/2/2011 3:37:53 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: I signed the letter.

We have a problem
transmission lines located in HCAs..." to "..of the following transmission lines that have segments 
located in HCAs..." The second sentence is causing angst for two reasons. First, it is more broad and 
goes beyond the segment to the entire transmission line. I don't think that is your intent but that is how 
it is being interpreted. Assuming that isn't your intent, perhaps you could send me a note clarifying 
that. The second is more problematical. Last night, Transwestern over-delivered into our system at the 
border and it exceeded MAOP by 10%. Using the new language in the official letter, we would interpret 
that to mean that we need to immediately take down line 300 all the way from the border - creating a big 
problem. Why they didn't tell me this in the morning is beyond me. Help....

the first sentence was changed from, "...of all segments of the following
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